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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This half term there are lots of exciting topics taking place across school. As part of our creative curriculum, each year 
group will be working towards producing an interesting end product or event. To achieve this the children will be diving 
into a range of subjects to develop their knowledge and skills throughout their topic.  
 
Please see below what your child is doing this half term: 
 
Year 1 
Topic – Out and about 
Product/ event – Making a film about Oakworth 
 
Year 2 
Topic – What makes a hero? 
Product/ event – Pride of Oakworth award ceremony  
 
Year 3 
Topic – What makes the Earth angry? 
Product/ event – Charity fundraising event for natural disasters 
 
Year 4 
Topic – Whose character will win a place at ‘Monsters Inc’? 
Product/ event – ‘Dragons Den’ presentation to another year group 
 
Year 5 
Topic – Beyond Earths face, what is in space? 
Product/ event – Creating a planetarium  
 
Year 6 
Topic - What part can we play in saving the rainforest? 
Product/ event – Fairtrade cafe  
 
We hope your child is able to tell you all about their learning journey throughout their topic.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ruth Gavin 
Assistant Head/ Curriculum Leader 
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